
 

                                                              

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe 

Dover, Kent, CT15 6SS 

Telephone: (01304) 852639 

Fax:            (01304) 853671 
e-mail:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

www.stmargaretsprimary.co.uk 

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School on Facebook 

@stmargaretscp on Twitter 

  
 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: 

Ms Helen Comfort 

(B.A.Ed.Hons, NPQH)   

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL: 

Mrs Rachel Hindle 

(B.A.Hons, PGCE, M.A.Ed) 

 
 

 
14th September 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
You are all very warmly invited to come into school today for our first open afternoon of this 
academic year which we have combined with our 'Meet the Teacher' session. 
 
Please collect your child(ren) as usual at home time and then, if you are able to stay and 
visit, re-enter the school via the main entrance. You can make your way to your child's 
class(es) where you will be able to see and speak with the class teacher, pick up a pack of 
information and view this also on a powerpoint presentation. There will also be your child’s 
workbooks on the tables for you to look at.  
 
If you have more than one child at school you are welcome to visit both/all classes. 
 
Once finished please make your way out again via the main entrance. 
 
As always, do not come into school if you have covid or are displaying any symptoms. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all later. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Helen Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


